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COMBINED CHORAL CONCERT 

The Salve Regina College Chorus will present a combined concert with the 
Fairfield University Glee Club on Saturday, Oct. 28 at 8 p .m. in Ochre Court. 

Selections will include madrigals, such as II April Is In My Mistress' Face, 11 

a medley of broadway tunes, upbeat contemporary numbers and religious songs 
such as "Cantate Deo," a sacred motet. 

Carole Ann Coyne-Maxwell, a Lecturer in Fine Arts at Fairfield University, 
Fairfield, Conn., will conduct that group's selections, and Bernice Mrozinski 
will provide piano accompaniment. 

Brother James Loxham, Director of Applied Music at Salve Regina, will 
conduct combined numbers and selections sung by the Salve Regina Chorus, 
and William Wiant, Music Lecturer at Salve Regina, will provide piano 
accompaniment. 

Salve Regina students will offer the Connecticut students Newport tours on 
Saturday. Both choral groups will sing again at a Sunday mass on the campus. 

Tickets cost $2 and are available at Cecilia Hall. 

CERAMICS SHOW CELEBRATES MARRIAGE OF ARTIST COUPLE 

"Shrines to our Lives, 11 a collection of ceramic sculpture, will be on 
display at the McKillop Gallery from October 23 through November 20. 

The work represents a collaboration between husband and wife team, Karon 
and Louie Doherty. The narrative works celebrate the couple's 21-year 
marriage. Tables, a tea service, chairs and decorative items express the fun 
and challenge of their relationship. 

An opening reception takes place on Tuesday, Oct. 24 from 7-9 p.m. For 
more information, contact the Art Department at ext. 217. 

* * * 



NOON CONCERT SERIES PRESENTS MUSIC FROM THE ANDES 

Fortaleza, A South American quartet, will play traditional and 
contemporary folk music at the next Salve Regina College noon concert, 
scheduled for Wednesday, Nov. 1. The name (Spanish for fortress) was 
inspired by ruins and forts left behind by the Tiahuanaco and Inca 
civilizations, and the group strives to keep these ancient tunes alive. 

The melodies incorporate vocals with the sounds of wind instruments, 
guitar and drums native to the Andes Mountains and other regions in Bolivia. 

Fortaleza has shared the stage with Tracy Chapman, Tom Rush and Miami 
Sound Machine, and a song they played appeared on the soundtrack of 
"Salvador." They have performed in concerts at the Statue of Liberty, 
Carnegie Hall, the Portland (Maine) Performing Arts Center and at museums, 
colleges and stadiums throughout New England. They have recorded two 
albums in Bolivia, and their newest album will be released in the U.S. on the 
Flying Fish label. 

For more information, contact the Music Department at ext. 445. 

* * * 

SALVE REGINA COLLEGE HOSTS ITS FIRST INTERCOLLEGIATE 
HORSESHOW COMPETITION 

The Equestrian Team at Salve Regina College hosted an Intercollegiate 
Horseshow Competition on Sunday, Oct. 15 at the Newport Equestrian Center in 
Middletown. 

Salve Regina students who participated included: Kathryn Cenotti, Laura 
Dougherty, Irma Hammer, Beth Kuhns, -Elisa Lovato, Stephanie McGann, 
Danielle McDuffee, Nathan Paulding, Elaine Tanury, Lara Monterosso, Melissa 
Valente, Kim Wood, Megan Coffey, Caroline Baratta, and Ann Fiore. 

Other colleges represented included: Brown, Yale, Stonehill, Trinity, URI, 
Wheaton, UConn, Post, CCR!, Roger Williams and Johnson and Wales. 

CONGRATULATIONS to the Salve Regina Equestrian Team members, for 
placing fourth in the ~om petition. 

* * * 

PRAYERS FOR REMEMBRANCE 

In November, the Church pauses to pray for departed family members, 
relatives and friends. You are invited to have your loved ones remembered in 
the intentions of our masses during November. 

Cards are available at the Chapel for you to complete and leave in a 
special box. Cards will be placed on the Chapel altar throughout November. 

* * * 



FACULTY NEWS 

Roger J. Smith has been appointed Chairman of the Management 
Department. Mr. Smith has been a Professor of Management at Salve Regina 
since 1987. 

* * * 

.ur. Arthur Krim, Geography Department Chair, recently presented a 
paper to the New England Geographical Association at Boston University. His 
topic was CBS News Videos: World Geography on Weekly Television. It 
focused on CBS news videos as examples of classroom teaching innovations. 
Dr. Krim will also host a meeting of the Eastern Historical Geography Associa­
tion (EHGA) on October 20 here at Salve Regina. He will present a brief slide 
show and discuss Colonial Newport: Image and Reality. Members of the 
Association will tour colonial towns in the Narragansett Bay Area. 

* * * 

The District Mission Coordinators of the USA/Toronto Region have asked 
Brother John McNiff, Chair of the English Department, to give a paper on the 
theme: LASALLIAN EDUCATIONAL PERSPECTIVES FOR THE 21st CENTURY. 
The Regional Convocation is to be held from Aug. 9-15, 1990 at St. Mary's 
College, Moraga, Calif. He will discuss educational perspectives of Belgium and 
the Philippines where he taught and administered. 

* * * 

Dr. Jack Childs, Director of the Graduate Programs in Human Development, 
will present two workshops at the New England Conference for Counseling and 
Development (NECCD) on Oct. 20 and 21 at the Hotel Viking, Newport, R.I. 
He will do a presentation for the North Atlantic Region of American Counselor 
Educators who will meet in conjunction with NECCD on the 20th and another for 
the general conference on the 21st. 

On the 20th he will present "I-Thou Teaching Presence," and on the 21st 
he will discuss "Thinking Differently--The New Counselor." 

* * * 
Madeleine F. San Souci, R. S. M. , Coordinator I Academic Advisor for R. N. 

Students, was recently appomted to the Board of Directors of the Healthcare 
Association for Research and Training, Inc. of R. I. 

The purposes of this association are charitable, scientific educational and 
literary. Specific objectives include the provision of educational opportunities 
for consumers in areas of health needs, especially for the elderly, and the 
further development of graduate and undergraduate educational programs in the 
care of patients with Alzheimer" s Disease and related disorders. Sister 
Madeleine is the nursing educator on the Board. 

* * * 
Sister Arlene Woods, Associate Professor of Art, had three paintings on 

exhibit m the members show at the Greater Fall River Art Association in early 
May. She received an honorable mention for one of her oil paintings during 
this exhibit. 

* * * 



STUDENT NEWS 

The Psychology Department has announced the addition of ten new 
members to the Psychology Honor Society, Psi Epsilon Delta. They are Sherri 
Bosco, Susan Gernat, Bonnie Ferguson, Jennifer Langenberg, Judy Malo, 
Marjorie Meehan, Christopher Samuels, Amy Silvestri, Marie Walsh, and 
Elizabeth Wermuth. 

Psi Epsilon Delta was established during the 1977-78 academic year to 
honor students who have demonstrated excellence in the study of psychology. 
Students are required to attain a 3. 3 grade point average in Psychology and a 
3 .0 overall average, and be of good moral character. The ten new members 
have all fulfilled these requirements. Current members are Andrew Moniz, 
Kathleen Lewis, and Stephen Foss. 

* * * 

Politics major Nicole Bernabo, has been selected to serve on ~ Task Force 
for PROJECT AWARENESS, a program to promote citizen participation in the 
election process and government operation. Leaders of the project are R. I. 
Secretary of State Kathleen Connell and District Court Judge Robert Pirraglia. 

Bernabo attended an initial meeting this month at the State House where 
she met other community leaders in the 15-member group. The task force 
includes representatives of city and town governments, high school and college 
students, League of Women Voters and the American Federation of Labor and 
Congress of Industrial Organizations (AFL-CIO). 

* * * 

Paula Merlino ('91) was a recent winner in the Major Video-WPRO talent 
search. The contestant in the talent search auditioned live on WPRO radio and 
competed in a talent show at Rocky Point Park. Merlino, who has been singing 
for the past 12 years, sang "City Lights." She was one of two grand prize 
winners who will receive a concert fantasy trip of their choice anywhere in the 
United States, as well as free movies for a year at Major Video stores and free 
admission to Rocky Point Park. Merlino chose to attend a Bon Jovi concert in 
Hawaii. 

* * * 

Marcella Hickey, graduate of the class of 1989 with a degree in English, 
has become a leading reporter for The Anchor. She has written several 
extensive articles. One of these is on the missionary work of the Sisters of 
Mercy in Central America featuring Sister Sheila Harrington, R. S. M. , a native 
of New Bedford, Mass. 
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